Beniamino Mazzulla President

Laura Cassidy-Hatchet Village Clerk

Village of Stone Park

1825 N. 32nd Ave Stone Park, IL, 60165 708.345.5550 Fax:708.345.3202 www.vosp.us



August 26, 2024

Dear Casa Italia Chairman and all board members,

The Village of Stone Park is excited to confirm and announce the completed purchase of the real estate property formerly owned by the Fathers of St. Charles, commonly known as Missionaries of St. Charles-Scalabrinians, Province of St. John the Baptist (the "Scalabrinians"). As you are aware, this property is also home to Casa Italia and the Italian Cultural Center.

We are excited to move forward with the plans for the grounds. As the new property owners, the Village of Stone Park will maintain the vanilla box structure (roof, windows, fire alarm, and grounds) of the Italian Cultural Center. Casa Italia will move all daily operations to the Italian Cultural Center beginning January, 2025. Members of Casa Italia can explain in greater detail the logistics of the operations.

The Board of Trustees are diligently working on the future development and the new name for the property. We are happy to share the details with the community as we move through the phases.

Regards,

Beniamino Mazzulla Stone Park Mayor

Attested by

Laura Cassidy-Hatchet

Village Clerk